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Training for the
Government
Agency for
Strategic Reserve
On April 20, 2023, a TPCoE expert
conducted  a  training  course  on
anti-terrorism  prevention  for
executives of Government Agency
for Strategic Reserve.
Among other things, they discussed issues related to
recognizing the symptoms of a terrorist threat, as well
as recommended courses of action in the event of the
occurrence of such an attack, such as with explosives
or with the use of a so-called dangerous package. 

The training is part of TPCoE ongoing activities related
to  raising  awareness  of  public  administration
personnel  of  threats  to  state  security.
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